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August 30, 2018  

  

  

Dear MDY Families:  

  

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year at EMDYS. 

  

Tuesday, September 4th, 2018 is the first day of regular classes.  Thank you to the super staff at EMDYS 

as they have been busy getting classrooms and our beautiful school ready for the new year.  

  

Bell times for the school year are:  Warning bell is at 8:40 a.m.  Lunch is from 12:20 pm-1:10 pm. Dismissal 

is at 3:10 pm. This year we are operating on a 5 day rotating schedule for student timetables. Class lists will 

be available at the main entrance and the east glass entrance to direct your child to their home room. 

  

For bussing information, please see the division website at https://www.starcatholic.ab.ca/busing.  For our 

student handbook please visit our website or bit.ly/MDYHandbook. 

  

Our school website at http://mdy.starcatholic.ab.ca/  is where you will find all necessary current school 

information such as current news and events, announcements, bus information, calendars, etc.  

  

On behalf of ​École Mother D’Youville​ School we are looking forward to a great school year on a journey of 

faith, learning, and love. 

  

 

In Him, 

 

  

  

  

Jordan Robinson 

 Principal  
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